
Thank you!

Name: _______________________

We hope you and your class have enjoyed your time with Community Rail Lancashire.

Following your time with us, we would be extremely grateful if you could contribute to our
online learning hub.

‘Down The Line’ is a record of all the work that schools have undertaken with Community 
Rail Lancashire from March 2017.  The site serves as an interactive living record of local and 

rural stations, created by children and young people. 

By contributing to this site, your class will gain a greater sense of ownership over their local
railway network and be able to show their work to their families and friends. We will also

feature your school in our ‘schools’ section to advertise your commitment to railway safety, 
heritage and learning, which you can also link to your school‘s social media pages. 

Content

Inputting into the site is simple. Email info@downtheline.org.uk with your class’ work and 
photos and we will feature it, as well as your school, on the site. 

Content can be anything you would like to send us, and may include;

- A brief typed outline of your visit with us
- Photographs (with permissions)

- Scans or copies of childrens’ work
- Children’s writing

- Videos
- Any ongoing railway topic work

- Child or staff feedback and comments

If you require any assistance or have any further questions, please email us
at info@downtheline.org.uk, or call us at 01254 386 579.

Thank you!

www.downtheline.org.uk
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